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11.3 

REPORT 7 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its seventh report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

RSC-0035-2021 

That the Vision Zero Action Plan presentation from Erica Warsh, Project Leader Vision Zero, be 

received. 

(RSC-0035-2021) 

 

RSC-0036-2021 

That the Pedestrian Safety Month Campaign presentation from Catherine Nguyen-Pham 

Communications Advisor, be received. 

(RSC-0036-2021) 

 

RSC-0037-2021 

That the Road Safey Promotional SubCommittee be granted authorization from the Road Safety 

Committee to make decisions regarding design work and promotional items when time is a 

factor and/or for events where promotional items can be distributed. 

(RSC-0037-2021) 

 

RSC-0038-2021 

That the verbal update from Constable Claudia Wells, Peel Regional Police with respect to the 

Road Watch Statistics Program, be received. 

(RSC-0038-2021) 

 

RSC-0039-2021 

That the report from the Commissioner of Transportation and Works, dated June 8, 2021 

entitled “Traffic Calming” be received for information. 

(RSC-0039-2021) 

 

 

 

 

 


